
 
 
Beginning 11/3/2020, the Division of Police Public Service Office located within Police Headquarters is 
suspending all in person pickup of records and reports until further notice. We urge that requests for 
reports be submitted online at www.columbus.gov/police-findreports.  
 
For requests including 911 Audio, Radio Run Printouts, Body Cam footage or Dash camera footage 
please submit a Public Records request online at www.columbus.gov/police-prrform .  
 
In the event electronic fulfillment of your public record request cannot be accomplished, you will be 
notified of instructions for pickup/delivery. 
 
Thank you. 
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